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must express ourselves if we believe that our livelihood is being adversely impacted. Thank you for
taking the time to read this note. We appreciate it. If you would like to contact us to discuss this
matter our phone number is 
 
kind regards,
 
Tim Jason and Margie Casallas 

 Deepsprings Crescent   




